
  
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 270 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 22/08/16. 
 
I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown 
below.  
 
 
You requested: 
 
a) Our records indicate that you currently use Orion’s Rhapsody Integration Engine product, 
is this correct ? 
b) If the answer to a) is yes then please can you provide the version of software you 
currently use? 
c) If the answer to a) is No – please provide details of the name of the supplier and the 
product you use?  
d) What date does your contract end ? 
e) How many integration engines do you use ? 
f) Can you please send your current messaging architecture document ? 
 
Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH): 
 
a) Our records indicate that you currently use Orion’s Rhapsody Integration Engine product, 

is this correct ?  
Yes  
 
b) If the answer to a) is yes then please can you provide the version of software you 

currently use?   
V4.1.0.64620 

 
c) If the answer to a) is No – please provide details of the name of the supplier and the 
product you   use?  
NA 
 
d) What date does your contract end ?  
Support and Maintenance renewal ends 18 June 2017 
 
e) How many integration engines do you use ?  
3 
 
f) Can you please send your current messaging architecture document ?  
This document is held exempt under Section 38 of the Freedom of Information Act.  Section 
38: Health and Safety 
 
This exemption can be applied if complying with the request would or would be likely to 
endanger the security of the Trust’s systems. 



 


